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Week beginning 24th February 2025 

    

Learning Pi – personal improvement 

Community Engagement - Participation 

Blooming Marvellous! Please ask your child about their class’ focus for 
planting and improving our outdoor areas. 

World Book Day & Assembly 

We are celebrating World Book Day!  

Miss McCloskey is organising a wonderful week of activities across the 
school, including a Reading Café for you to join us and share a story, and  

a day for children to dress up as their favourite character from a book. 

More details to follow… 

STAY & PLAY 

Parents and carers with children of Nursery and Reception age, are 
welcome to join Mrs Softley and her lovely children 

on Tuesday 25th February at 09:30-10:30am 

Please share the date with your friends. 

 

Upcoming dates 

24.2.25 - First day back 

25.2.25 – Stay & Play Open Day  

6.3.25 - World Book Day  

Tbc - Reading Café for parents & 
carers 

 

Miss Egler 

We happily welcome back Miss Egler, who will 
support learning in Barn Owls on Friday mornings, 

next half term.   

Have a wonderful 
half-term  

 from all of us at 
Glebeland 

 

Miss Baker 

We have some great news, we get to have Miss Baker 
every day of the week starting on the 24th February!  
Please ensure you report any absences through the 
school absence line and Miss Baker will be able to 
pick these up, rather than contacting the teacher 

where these may get missed.   

Attendance is hugely important 
for children’s outcomes. 

Congratulations to all 

those children with 

100% attendance: 

15 children this week 

  


